
 

February 2022 BEC Report 

For March SEC 2022 Meeting 

This month’s meeting was largely focused on the upcoming schedule of events. Many units will 

be preparing their budgets that will eventually be reviewed by the appropriate committee, and 

if approved, by the BEC. 

The capital budget was also reviewed although no vote was taken at this point as we await the 

Kentucky Legislative budget process to complete. 

The topic of compensation was raised by the Senate Representative (K. Atkinson) with a 

warning that many faculty were distressed by the overall lack of transparency. 

 

 


